
 

January 4, 2010 
 Dear Friends, 

We hope each of you had a wonderful Christmas! 
Christmas always gives us a great opportunity to tell others about 

Jesus.  This year we had Christmas programs at our Church, a public school, 
and also at the prison. 

Around 120 people came to the church for the Christmas program.  
One lady came to watch her child in the play, and then came back for the 
Sunday morning service the next day.  Her daughter was so excited to have 
her mother come to church! 

The Christmas program at the school went great.  The students and 
the teachers were very attentive to both the play and the message!  It is 
always such a pleasure to present the Gospel in the schools!   

We had hoped to do a Christmas program for the whole prison, but we were only 
given permission to do it for a group of 56 men.  We also weren’t allowed to take in 
women and children, so we had to change the play!  Richard, Matthew, and Joshua did a 
smaller version of the play by themselves.  It worked out great.  Many of the men seemed 
to be under conviction.  At the end of the program, one of the prisoners read a letter that 
he had written to us.  In it he thanked us for coming each week to teach them about God.  
He said that other people treat them as though they are just evil people, but that we treat 

them as friends and show them love.  He was almost in tears as he read it, and so were we!  We thank God that we can 
be here to show His love to them! 

We want you to be able to see more of our ministry than we can share in 
these short letters.  We just recently made a new video about our ministry that you 
can watch.  You can view it at http://vimeo.com/18429965.  If you are unable to 
view it, please let us know, and we will make sure to get a copy to you.  I will have it 
on our website soon as well. 

Thank you for making it possible for us to serve here!  We appreciate all 
that you do for us.  Also, we want to thank each of you that sent us cards, gifts, and 
emails.  May God bless each of you with a wonderful new year! 

 
 
 

Yours for Thailand, 
 
 

Richard and Kristi Guay 
Romans 10:14 

 

Contact us! 
P.O. Box 36 
Tak, 63000 
Thailand 
Vonage:  (865) 622-3155 
email:  thaiguay@gmail.com 
web:  www.TenForThais.org 

Our Sending Church: 
Galilean Baptist Church 
1155 N. Hwy 67 
Cedar Hill, TX 75104 
(972) 291-2549 
web:  www.GalileanBaptistChurchTX.org 

Prayer Requests: 
 

 Kristi’s health to continue 
improving 

 New vehicles 

 Thais to get saved 

 Exchange rate 

 Deaf Ministry 
 

http://vimeo.com/18429965

